
amy.fordham@louisville.edu 10:10 PM (10 
hours ago)

to me 

Good evening!
 
I am emailing to let you know about the exciting, momentous 
exhibition, “Capturing Women’s History: Quilts, Activism, and 
Storytelling,” that the University of Louisville Hite Art Institute is 
presenting February 1-March 19, with the opening reception Friday, 
February 12.
 
The exhibition includes over 500 quilts that honor women’s 
achievements. Originally organized by Judy Chicago in the 1980s as a 
companion to her significant work, The Dinner Party, this is the first 
solo exhibition of the quilts and their stories.
 
We would be grateful if you’d spread the word to everyone you think 
may be interested.
 
Following are links to the department’s website that provide more 
details about the exhibition, as well as background on the International 
Honor Quilt project itself.
http://louisville.edu/art/facilities-resources/international-honor-quilt
http://louisville.edu/art/exhibitions-lectures
http://digital.library.louisville.edu/cdm/history/collection/ihq
 
Truly, this event will be history in the making! If a trip to see the 
exhibition isn’t feasible, we invite you to check out the on-line 
database (http://uofl.me/intl-honor-quilt) and our Facebook page 
(https://www.facebook.com/International-Honor-
Quilt-1520152938284117/).
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If you have any questions, feel free to contact Maggie Leininger, the 
IHQ Project Director (margaret.leininger@louisville.edu) or me, Amy 
Fordham (see contact information below).
 
With appreciation,
Amy
 
Amy Fordham
Curator of Visual Resources
Fine Arts Department
University of Louisville
Louisville, Kentucky
amy.fordham@louisville.edu
502-852-5917
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